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Sl. No Name of the Scheme Number of 

Students 

Amount Link 

2018-19 

1 Post Matric scholarship (Fresh) 147 950000 

2 Post Matric scholarship (Renewal) 156 964000 

3 
Central Sector scheme of scholarship 

(Fresh) 
1 20000 Click here

4 
Educatinal Scholarship for SC 

Students 
9 393480 Click here

5 Freeships provided by the institution 70 889900 Click here

6 freeships provided by philanthropist 9 65000 Click here

2019-20 

1 Post Matric scholarship (Fresh) 146 920000 Click here

2 Post Matric scholarship (Renewal) 151 938000 Click here

3 
Central Sector scheme of scholarship 

(Renewal) 
2 30000 Click here

4 University merit scholarship 8 80000 Click here

5 
Educatinal Scholarship for SC 

Students 
3 123660 Click here

6 Freeships provided by the institution 86 1073750 Click here

7 freeships provided by philanthropist 5 25000 

2020-21 

1 Post Matric scholarship (Fresh) 143 874000 Click here

2 Post Matric scholarship (Renewal) 94 588000 Click here

3 
Central Sector scheme of scholarship 

(Renewal) 
1 10000 Click here

4 University merit scholarship 3 24000 Click here 

5 
Educatinal Scholarship for SC 

Students 
4 143380 Click here

6 Freeships provided by the institution 134 1618930 Click here

7 freeships provided by philanthropist 50 200000 Click here

2021-22 

1 Post Matric scholarship (Fresh) 172 1104000 Click here

2 Post Matric scholarship (Renewal) 121 734000 Click here

3 
Central Sector scheme of scholarship 

(Fresh) 
1 10000 Click here

4 Fisherman  scholarship 11 368200 Click here

5 
Educatinal Scholarship for SC 

Students 
1 54220 Click here

6 Freeships provided by the institution 162 1981980 Click here

Click here
Click here

Click here

https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/2018 fresh post matric and central sector.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1v4DWbIonU2WGmHt6NiirFGxV3uuu-hBD/view?usp=sharing
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/c5-18-19-Central Sector scheme of scholarship (Fresh).pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/SC 2018-19.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/Freeships provided by the institution 2018.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/freeships provided by philanthropist.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/2019 fresh post matric.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/2019 renewal post matric and central sector.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/c5-19-20-Central Sector scheme of scholarship (Renewal).pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/university merit pg 2019-20.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/SC 2019-20.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/Freeships provided by the institution 2019.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1j7ZJg5mphUe6Nvjwb4nuzq7IO84xDq75/view?usp=sharing
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/2020 fresh post matric.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/2020 renewal post matric and central sector.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/c5-20-21-Central Sector scheme of scholarship (Renewal) .pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/university merit 2020-21.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/SC 2020-21.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/Freeships provided by the institution 2020.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/freeships provided by philanthropist.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/2021 fresh post matric  and central sector.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/2021 renewal post matric.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/c5-21-22-Central Sector scheme of scholarship (Fresh).pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/Fisherman  scholarship 2020,2021,2022.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/SC 21-22.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/Freeships provided by the institution 2021.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/2018 renewal post matric.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/freeships provided by philanthropist.pdf


7 freeships provided by philanthropist 5 25000 Click here

2022-23 

1 Post Matric scholarship (Fresh) 163 1034000 Click here

2 Post Matric scholarship (Renewal) 110 684000 Click here

3 
Central Sector scheme of scholarship 

(Fresh) 
4 40000 

4 
Central Sector scheme of scholarship 

(Renewal) 
1 20000 Click here

5 University merit scholarship 2 8000 Click here

6 Fisherman  scholarship 17 545361 Click here

7 
Post matric scholarship for SC 

students CSS  (Income upto 2.5 lakh) 
4 287260 Click here

8 

Post matric scholarship for SC 

students Non CSS (Income above 2.5 

lakh) 

1 28910 Click here

9 Freeships provided by the institution 143 1487360 Click here

10 freeships provided by philanthropist 5 25000 Click here

11 
PG Indhiragandhi Scholarship for 

single girl child 
1 36000 Click here

Click here

https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/freeships provided by philanthropist.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/2022 fresh post matric and cental sector.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/2022 renewal post matric and central sector.pdf
#
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/c5-22-23-Central Sector scheme of scholarship (Renewal).pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/c5-22-23-University merit scholarship.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/Fisherman  scholarship 2020,2021,2022.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/Post matric scholarship for SC students CSS  (Income upto 2.5 lakh) 2022 -23.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/Post matric scholarship for SC students Non CSS (Income above 2.5 lakh) 2022-23.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/Freeships provided by the institution 2022.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/freeships provided by philanthropist.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/c5-22-23-PG Indhiragandhi Scholarship.pdf
https://www.emmanuelcollege.ac.in/uploadImages/image/IQAC/criterion_5/evidence/c5-22-23-Central Sector scheme of scholarship (Fresh).pdf



